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Day-Month from 1st October

Newton Toney Groundwater Level
2024-25

2024-25

2023-24

2022-23

2021-22

Flow

Bourne flows above dashed line

Groundwater Report 14-Oct-2024
The wetter than average weather we had all last winter continued for most of the summer with 
only June and August having less than average rainfall. September was extremely wet with well 
over 3 times the LTA rainfall. So far in October we are tracking for average rainfall. Not 
surprisingly, the groundwater did not fall as far as we usually see over the summer and started the 
season at 13ft 10in (4.22m) below - about 1ft 6in higher than last year at this time. Over the past 2 
weeks the groundwater has risen 2ft (60cm) and it looks as though the Bourne will again start to 
flow quite early this year.
Next report due: w/b 28-Oct-2024

Please refer to: 

http://www.newton-toney-village.org.uk/ 

for the latest groundwater report

Chris Andrews (Flood Warden)

(please send your email address to the2cs1525@btinternet.com if you would like this report 
emailed directly)


